
 

 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

NECA 2020 Electrotechnology Conference CANCELLED 
 
NECA has made the extraordinary decision to cancel the NECA Electrotechnology Conference 
scheduled to be held from 10-13 July 2020 in Darwin due to the coronavirus COVID-19. 
 
The difficult decision to cancel the annual conference was made as a result of broad consultation 
and following the World Health Organisations declaration of a global pandemic. 
 
The health and wellbeing of our members, sponsors, business partners and employees is our 
highest priority and we thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 
 
We understand you will have questions, and we would encourage you to contact our conference 
secretariat Concept Event Management at necaconference@conceptevents.com.au. 
 
For those of you already registered to attend the conference, a representative from the events 
team will be in contact to arrange a full refund of the registration fee. 
 
The NECA Conference is a key event on the industry calendar. NECA Conferences are made 
possible due to the ongoing support and commitment of our valued sponsors and business 
partners. We thank our members, sponsors and business partners who make these conferences 
a success year after year. It is with this knowledge and appreciation that we look forward to 
connecting with you all again soon. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     

Bruce Duff     Suresh Manickam 
NECA President    CEO NECA 
 


